
James L. Holly, M.D. 
 

 

From Gary Voydanoff-- NextGen executive -- June 14, 2016 
 
From: Gary V 
Date: July 14, 2016 at 1:57:56 PM CDT 
To: <Jholly@jameslhollymd.com> 
Subject: Personal contact info 

 
Dr. Holly, 

 
I hope you and your family are doing well. I wanted to pass along my personal contact 
information below as July 31 is approaching fast and it will be my last day at NextGen. 

 
You've had an enormous impact on my personal and professional life these last 18 years at 
NextGen. You helped build the foundation of this company in so many ways that it's impossible 
to list them all. 

 
As God unfolds this mosaic we call life I have no doubt he put you in my path for a reason. I'm 
blessed to know you and call you a friend. 

 
I hope to continue to receive your SETMA updates, I always enjoy reading them. I pass some of 
them along to my son who has just completed year one of his medical school journey. I still 
hope that he can meet you some day. 

 
As I move to my next professional challenge I hope that my travels will bring me to 
Beaumont. Please stay in touch. 

 
248- 
voydanoffg@ 

In Christ, 

Gary Voydanoff 
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